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Friday 5th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Happy New Year and welcome back to term 3. I hope that you all had a peaceful Christmas.  

As we begin the new term, I have reminded the children of some of our school rules and the reasons why we have 

them in place. I and the rest of the staff would appreciate your support in helping the children to follow some of 

these rules.  

- False or acrylic nails are not allowed in school. This is for health and safety reasons in PE. The last thing we 

want is for a nail to be caught and ripped off or another child being scratched by a nail. In some professional 

sports, nails are not allowed for this same reason. 

 

- Trainers are ONLY to be worn on PE days. They are not part of school uniform. If your child does need to 

wear them for a day or two because their shoes have broken or are too small, please let the class teacher or 

the school office now. 

 

- PE kit should be PLAIN blue or black tracksuit bottoms, leggings or shorts and a blue or white t-shirt. An All 

Souls’ sports hoodie can be worn. Please do not wear heavily branded items or hoodies that are not school 

ones. If you do not have a school one, please wear your school jumper. School uniform makes us a 

community and also helps with identifying children when we visit the park at lunchtimes. We have a plentiful 

supply of second-hand uniform in school which is available for a small donation. 

 

- Make-up and jewellery are also not permitted in school. Save these things for special times at home. We do 

not want any precious jewellery being lost and someone injuring themselves in PE through wearing it. 

 

- Mobile phones can be brought into school if your child is walking home. These must be switched off before 

entering school and handed to the class teacher. They must not be turned on until the children have left the 

classroom and are ready to leave the site. This is for safeguarding reasons.  

 

Many thanks for your support, 

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Ransley 
Headteacher 


